KOREA INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION AGENCY

22 April 2019
KOTU2019-551

Mr. El Kebir Alaoui
Resident Representative
United Nations Development Programme

Tunisia

Subject: Approval to the No-Cost Extension Request for KOICA-UNDP Projects on "Strengthening
Democratic Governance and Public Accountability in Tunisia” and “Promoting Citizenship and

Strengthening Social Cohesion in Tunisia”

Korea International Cooperation Agency (KOICA) Tunisia Office presents its compliments to
the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) in Tunisia and has the honour to inform the
approval introduced in the letter dated 28/03/2019 by UNDP to request an extension of 3 months,
until 30t of September 2019, for project closure and the completion of documentation following

the completed project activities.

Therefore, KOICA approves to extend the project until the end of September 2019, in order
to guarantee the completion of pending issues, sufficient time for project closing, and ensure

receiving the final financial report from UNDP Headquarters.

While profoundly acknowledging the work done by UNDP Tunisia team, and appreciating
the partnership between our institutions, KOICA Tunisia Office avails itself of this opportunity to
renew the assurance of its highest consideration to UNDP and enhance fruitful partnership between
our two organisations.

Sincerely Yours,

Moonjung Choi

Country Director
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